
AUGUST-SEPTEMBER,  2022:  New
Branch Library Update

 Stantec  has  completed  its
remediation of the corner lot located
at Jackson & Golfcrest.  From August
15, through September 9th, you may
notice that Stantec will be fencing
off portions or all of the lot to

allow for the complete removal of any remaining equipment,
followed by the lot’s resurfacing.
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